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Return to School on Tuesday 6th September 

Thank you to everyone for a successful year! 

Please remember that Monday 5th September is an 

INSET day and children should return on            

Tuesday 6th September. 

We hope you have an enjoyable and safe summer and 

we look forward to seeing you all in September.  

 

Reminder 

School Report — Reply Slips 
  

If you have not already done so, please 

make sure you return the school report 

reply slip to your child’s Class Teacher 

by the end of today. 

 

 

Important Message 

No Peanuts 

 

Please can no snacks or lunch boxes    

contain any peanuts from September as a 

child in the  Federation has a serious 

peanut allergy.  

Many thanks for your co-operation. 

  

mailto:office@chiddingly.e-sussex.sch.uk
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwj71r361PLNAhVfF8AKHbbsDHoQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.clipartkid.com%2Freport-card-cliparts%2F&psig=AFQjCNFRYk4g6tEyYnn_1agt77GnIMlojA&ust=1468575642003467
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwi02fqJkvXNAhXoIMAKHV0QDWQQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fworldartsme.com%2Fpeanut%2F&psig=AFQjCNEJjZhXRMqz3sN6Eon_lMwEHbrDIw&ust=1468660815479711


School Meals from September 

2016 

 

From September 2016, school meal    

prices  will increase from £2.03 to 

£2.10 per meal.   

 

Please make sure you send your child in 

with the correct amount of money in a 

named envelope or purse in their school 

book bag. 

 

 

  

Interest in an Afterschool Club   

 

We are looking to run a club in the      

afternoon from 3.30pm until 5.30pm. We 

need to know who would be interested  

to get an idea of numbers. 

 

Please make sure you register your      

interest by completing the slip attached 

to this newsletter or email                   

office@chiddingly.e-sussex.sch.uk.       

 

Currently we only have a small amount of 

interest so please make sure you get 

your slips sent in as soon as possible. 
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Village Calendar: your photos needed 

The village shop is planning to sponsor a Chiddingly calendar for 2016. This would    

feature 12 or 13 photographs and they are asking if you would like to submit            

photographs of the area or a local event for consideration. Final photographs will be 

chosen by a committee.  

 

You can email Jpegs or Tiffs to: caroline@chiddinglyshop.org or drop in good quality 

hard copies at the shop. Let them know who took them and the subject matter and 

date.  

Provisional closing date for submission: Friday 16 September.  
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Uckfield Mini Grand Prix 2016 
 

Thank you to Lilian, Freya, Jorin and Georg for taking part in the Uckfield Grand Prix 

on Sunday 17th July on behalf of Chiddingly Primary School. Overall 22 schools from 

Sussex took part in the races! 

 

The children had to build and customise their own go kart in the weeks leading up to 

the event.  

 

On the day itself, the team took part in two heat races and one final race. Chiddingly 

finished 15th over all which is a fantastic effort and result, well done! 
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Chiddingly Stars of the Week 

are: 

 

Neo Vince, Chloe Coleman, Violet Searle, 

Ashleigh Thompson, Blake Williams and 

Harvey Eaton (Beech) – For a great     

action  poem all about a dragon! 

 

Blake Williams and Harvey Eaton (Beech) 

– For an excellent castle and knights 

shape poem using a simile! 

 

Blake Williams (Beech) - For excellent 

behaviour and a helpful and mature     

attitude to everything in the class! 

 

Amie Simes (Willow) - For creating a 

forest school stick after carefully     

cutting and shaping it. 

 

Well done everyone! 

 

Dates for your diary 2016 

July 2016 

22nd INSET DAY 

 

INSET Days 2016/17 

Please note the following dates are     

INSET days next academic year: 

 

5th September 2016 

21st October 2016 

3rd January 2017 

5th June 2017 

21st July 2017 
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Table-tennis Tournament 
 

The following pupils took part in a       

federation table-tennis tournament last 

week. 

Luke and Joshua were in the final and 

Luke won!  

Well done for the great team spirit from 

both teams!  

Attendance 

 

Oak – 98.9% 

Sycamore - 98.5% 

Beech - 97.3% 

Willow - 95.5% 

 

Well done to Oak for having the highest         

attendance this week! 
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School Uniform 

 

Please can we remind all parents of the school uniform policy. Parents will be busy   

buying their child/children new uniform over the summer holidays ready for               

September and we just wanted to clarify our uniform policy before this. The uniform 

policy is at the end of this newsletter. Please can we remind you that children are not 

allowed to wear boots, trainers or canvas shoes as these items are not part of the 

school uniform. Shoes must be smart and plain black. Shoes should be leather or 

equivalent and must not have any logo or trade labels on the outside. Hair which is 

longer than shoulder length is expected to be tied up, for hygiene reasons. We also 

expect all pupils to have their shirts tucked in at all times. Socks should be plain 

grey or black. If any child comes to school wearing the incorrect uniform, parents will 

be contacted that morning to bring their child’s correct uniform or footwear into 

school. We are very proud of our school and the smartness of our pupils.  
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School Uniform Policy 
 

Wearing school uniform is important in maintaining high standards and a sense of pride and belonging to the school. 
There is a formal school uniform, to which children are expected to adhere, and the co-operation of parents in main-
taining the standard of dress is expected. Items not available in school can be purchased at any chain/department 
store, providing they meet the school’s requirements. We reserve the right to forbid items of clothing, accessories 
and footwear that are not on the School Uniform list, or are unacceptably dangerous in school or against the 
interests of the children at large. Only wrist watches and gold/silver coloured stud earrings are permitted and hair 
longer than shoulder length should be tied back. ‘Extreme haircuts’ and washable transfers or tattoos are 
also not permitted. 

 

Details of the uniform are as follows, please make sure all items of clothing are clearly marked with your child’s name 
– including shoes. 

 

All blue sweatshirts or cardigans must have the school logo on them. These are available to buy from the 
school office.  

 

PE Kit- white plain PE T-shirts or blue PE T-shirt (with logo) and black PE shorts or plain blue or black jogging bot-
toms. 

 

Winter uniform is usually worn from the end of September to the beginning of April.  

Summer uniform is usually worn from the end of April to the beginning of September.  

 

Boys 

Winter - School sweatshirt/cardigan/jumper, pale blue polo shirt or pale blue shirt, grey trousers or shorts, school tie 
(optional), grey or black socks, and black school shoes. 

Summer – School sweatshirt/cardigan, pale blue school polo shirt, short sleeve plain blue shirt, school tie (optional), 
grey trousers or shorts, grey or black socks, and black school shoes or sandals that cover the child’s toes.   

 

Girls 

Winter - School sweatshirt/cardigan, pale blue polo shirt or pale blue shirt, grey skirt/grey pinafore dress (must be 
knee length) or grey trousers, school tie (optional), grey or black socks or grey tights, black school shoes. 

Summer - School sweatshirt or cardigan, blue and white striped (or checked) dress, white socks.  

 

Hairbands  - should be plain. Scrunchies,  ribbons and clips should be white, black or blue (non-decorative).  

 

Non-compulsory items available from school: 

Pale blue polo shirt with logo, school tie (optional), school logo PE bag, school logo summer hats, v-neck sweatshirt/
jumpers with the school logo.  

 

 

 



Afterschool Club for                                          (child’s name) 

 

I would like my child to attend an Afternoon Club at Chiddingly on the following day/s  

(please circle your preferred day/s) 

 

 

Monday   Tuesday    Wednesday   Thursday   Friday   

 


